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We are back in Argentina! 
We praise the Lord for His 
provision as we start our 
second term of ministry here. 
It is already looking very 
different for us as we jump 
into new opportunities while 
still wrapping up the remaining work that the Lord has for us at 
camp. In the short time that we have been back, we have heard 
of many believers in cities around us that do not have a 
biblically sound church to worship within their city. As a result, 
they either travel long distances or participate in online 
services. “The harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are 
few; pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that He will 
send forth labourers into His harvest.“ Mark 9-37-38   

While we are transitioning the 
leadership of the camp ministry we 
will be living in Chivilcoy but travelling 
to assist Colby and Lesa Holmes with 
church plants in Bragado and Nueve 
de Julio as well as a small group of 
believers in Salto. This provides many 
hours in the van as we will be 
travelling long distances to minister. 
Please pray for our safety as we travel 
and for the salvation and growth of 
those that are currently attending as 
well as new souls to come to Christ. 
Pray for the Lord’s guidance as we 
seek His direction for a future church plant ministry. 

We thank the Lord for the growth of the camp ministry. 
Although there is much work to be done, Martin and Sandra are 
doing a good job keeping things running as groups come in. A 
great need that we have right now is for more cabin and 
bathroom facilities. We have begun repurposing our game 
cabins that do not have much use into cabins, bathrooms, and  
a meeting room in between. Our goal is to have at least one or 
two rooms ready for use by the time our camp season starts in 
January. Please pray that the Lord would provide the funds 
and labor to carry out this project.  

We are thankful that Herman 
Moon is currently assisting us with 
the cabin project. Please pray for 
safety as we work together.  Thank 
you for your partnership in prayer! 

Kid’s Corner 

While we miss our 

friends back in Maine, it is good 

to be back in Argentina as we 

reconnect with some friends 

here. Sofia enjoys many days 

playing with the Moreno kids 

that live next door to us. The 

language is starting to come 

back. Please pray for 

adjustments back into the 

Spanish language and culture. 

We are going to two small 

church plants which means 

meeting new friends also, so 

that is nice!  

Matthias received the 

diagnosis of Lyme disease right 

after getting down here 

although the blood test was 

done in July. Please pray for his 

healing as he is dealing with 

swollen joints.  

Hannah, Jaimie, and 

Sheldon each continue their 

studies at ABC.  It is so nice to 

have all three together while 

they are away from the rest of 

the family. Please pray for their 

continued growth and supply 

while they are preparing for 

future ministry. We are 

thankful for those who have 

given sacrificially toward their 

educational expenses making 

it possible for them to remain 

steadfast. Please pray this next 

week as they will have their 

annual mission conference. 


